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This Pre-application Consultation Report accompanies the submitted drawings, application and 
supplementary information for the development of the site identified as Ffordd Pandarus, Mostyn, for 
the development of 20 no. dwellings. Permission is being sought for the detailed planning approval 
for construction of these dwellings on behalf of the applicant, Wates Residential. 
 
This document follows the guidance from Welsh Assembly Government, Article 1 of the Town and 
Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (Wales) (Amendment) Order 2016 : 
Guidance on Pre-application Consultation. 
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1 PRE-APPLICATION CONSULTATION (PAC) 

 

Site Notices in both English and Welsh. 
Image 1.0 & 1.1 
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Site Notice photos 
Image 1.3 

 
Laminated copies of the site notice were fixed to lamppost locations near the proposed new access to 
each site from 28.01.2019 to 25.02.2019. 
 
 

 
A letter drop was carried out on 25.02.2019 advising residents that hard copies of the application 
proposals were available to view at the local Mostyn Community Centre from 28.01.2019 to 25.02.2019 
and provided details of the FCC website where the proposals could be viewed online. 
 

Letter Drop Map 
Image 1.4  
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There has been Council and community consultation regarding the proposed scheme prior to this 
application. Initial meetings were held with Councillor Patrick Heesom (local elected member), who is 
fully supportive of the scheme.  
 
Statutory consultees at a pre-application meeting were consulted.  
Colin Simpson of Highways initial comments were to increase parking allocation across the scheme.  
 
At the request of Flintshire County Council we also held a hosted public event at Mostyn Community 
Centre on 11.02.2019 where representatives from Wates Residential and Flintshire County Council staff 
were on hand to answer any queries raised. 
 

Attendees were: 
Melville Evans - Flintshire County Council  

 

Michael Cunningham - Framework Manager  

Wates Residential  

 

Danielle Meredith Assistant Design Manger –  

Wates Residential  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Image 1.5 

 
Following comments received we were able to carry out the following amendments to the scheme: 
 

• Parking concerns. The scheme has therefore had additional parking allocated and a layby 
introduced on the entrance road which can be used by local residents.  

 
• The aspect distances in many cases are over and above the requirements to deal with the 

concerns with overlooking. Roof pitches have been lowered to reduce the mass of the proposed 
buildings.  

 
All comments received from the hosted event along with responses received following the letter drop 
are within the submission. 
 
Further information regarding the site can be found in the submitted Design and Access Statement. 
 


